
Nevada  medical  board  to
revise new opioid law
By Kimber Laux, Las Vegas Review-Journal

The  Nevada  Medical  Board  of  Examiners  is  delaying
implementation of a new opioid prescription law after dozens
of  doctors  complained  that  the  change  is  burdensome  and
enforcement is confusing.

Assembly Bill 474, which went into effect Jan. 1, requires
Nevada licensing boards to create regulations that outline
disciplinary actions to be taken against doctors who prescribe
opioids in violation of the bill, which requires physicians to
perform a risk assessment on patients before writing opioid
prescriptions, limit initial prescriptions of the drugs to two
weeks and get the patient’s consent to random drug testing if
the prescription is extended to a month.
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